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04. July 2023

Announcements

In order to repair damaged areas in the pavement, Markgrafenstraße will be closed for two
days from Herzogstraße in the direction of Dinxperloer Straße.

Measure is postponed
Contrary to the first announcement, the measure will not start on Wednesday (5
July), but will be carried out from next Monday, 10 July, to Wednesday, 12 July.

The lane from Dinxperloer Straße to Herzogstraße remains passable.

Markgrafenstraße: Damaged areas in the pavement
are being repaired


